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LEGAL NOTICE: The English translation is based on the Romanian resolution of the meeting. In 
case of any discrepancy, the decision in Romanian shall prevail. 

 

No. 15/11.09.2024 

 

DECISION 

Regarding the extension of the lease agreements for some teaching spaces 

 

The Council of the Faculty of Theatre and Film, meeting in the ordinary meeting on 2nd of 

September 2024, as 

response to the addresses from the General Administrative Directorate (DGA) with no. 

1189/26.08.2024, respectively 1190/26.08.2024, 

analyzing the need for teaching spaces, 

decides: 

1. The extension of the lease agreement with SC Central SA is approved for the duration of the  

university year 2024-2025; 

2. The extension of the lease agreement with the Shoshin Theatre Association for the duration of 

the academic year 2024-2025. 

 

DEAN 
PhD. habil. Florin-Claudiu TURCUȘ associate professor 

 

 


